FOR APPLICANTS FOR JAZZ/POP (RHYTHMIC MUSIC) DEPARTMENT IN AARHUS: CHANGES IN THE ENTRY
AUDITION 2021 DUE TO COVID-19

Dear applicants.

If you live outside Denmark (no matter which nationality), we will offer you the opportunity to apply
without having to show up at the academy.

Parts of your audition will be uploaded videos, and other parts will be tested online via Zoom.

For the part of the test, that is via Zoom, and which takes place 4th — 17th January, we must be able to
contact you via the Internet, and we recommend that you have a computer and a stable Internet
connection available.

The upload must be unedited video recording of your concert (10 minutes) and be in our hands no later
than 28 December 2020 at noon.

It is important that no subscription or login is required for us to watch the videos, so you can e.g. use a
closed YouTube channel. We must have the link to your uploaded videos in an email to jjj@musikkons.dk
and no later than 28 December.

Regarding general music skills:
A test in general music skills via Zoom. Further information will be sent directly to the applicants after we
have received the application for admission.

The admission requirements are still valid, and you can find them here:
https://musikkons.dk/en/programmes/admission/admission-requirements/

It is important to us that the corona situation does not stand in the way of your desire to study at the
academy, so if there is anything in the requirements that you have difficulty meeting due to isolation or
other corona-related issues, please contact us immediately.

Hopefully, we can find a solution together so you can apply for admission.

We look forward to welcoming you to the entry audition at the Royal Academy of Music, Aarhus.
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